ASCC February ’04 Executive Meeting Minutes – 01Feb05 @ Bill’s office

Present: Bill, Jack & Jonathon Sadubin, Mark Morin, Umberto, Ian, Art Forward, Debbie & Chris.

Membership – Not counting tonight, up to 17.  Last year had 160+.  The labels are ready for Checkpoint.

Financial – Brian wasn’t here tonight

Rally – We had a great event, with 14 entries.  Everyone had fun.  There were some new faces out, both Navigators and Drivers. The Pearce-Neige Rally is on this weekend.  The BAC Rallycross events are going well.  BAC is hosting the Snow What Rally 26Feb05, starting at Vantage Volkswagen in Truro.

Race – Debbie – We are already getting calls for our driving school, especially since the Targa Newfoundland show last weekend.  There is no big news arising from the AMP AGM.

The Karting people have now realized if they build their track using part of AMP, they would have to pay to use the whole track, as no one can use the track while they use part of it.  They are now looking at an area elsewhere on AMP property.

We are trying to attract Marshalls for our events – offering 50% off of lapping days.

Solo – Art & Mark – Our new co directors were here tonight.  They are working towards an agenda for the Solo meeting.  There has been lots of discussion taking place on the ARMS site.  Dave Hull will be invited to be there.  Dave Hull is the Solo Liason officer for AMP.  There was no discussion or change in the user fees for AMP.

Jack was here tonight with the hopes that we can speak to the police to help give us some positive PR.  Jack spoke about doing a 10-15 minute powerpoint presentation.  If we can get some support from them, we can get a letter of reference and possibly get some corporate support, or new lots.  He got some names of people to contact, and Umberto gave him the hard copy version of our package  we give to lot providers.  He will also forward him the electronic version so it can be polished before presentation.  He would like to get something done before April.

We discussed the Pros and Cons of PR versus too much PR.  Umberto asked if we should ask for a volunteer to look after press releases.

Brian arrived – Monies were forwarded from Umberto for membership, and from Ian for the Rally.

Chris Ward

ASCC Secretary.

